
 

 

 

 

 

          29th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents /carers 

I will be available during the parents’ evenings on 19th and 21st March 2024 in 
the school meeting room by reception. Please see the attached Family Link 
Worker information flyer to see the areas of support I can offer. Everyone is 
welcome to “come and ask” and/or discuss what support could be available to 
you and your family, regardless of whether we have met before or not. We all 
acknowledge that parenting can be the hardest job in the world! 

Please book an appointment via SCOpay when it goes live tomorrow to guarantee 
a slot or drop into the meeting room as you pass on the 19th or 21st March if I 
have no one with me. 

Best Wishes 

Vicki Conway 

Family Link Worker 

 

 

 

 

 

 


